

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 25, 1993

Dagmar Thorpe 100 Watson Drive Yale, OK 74085

Dear Dagmar:

Both Charlie and I are happy to serve on the Advisory Council for Ma ta sa ma e winana (is there a shorter version of this name?).

I wish you well as you begin this project and also trust your Native Americans in Philanthropy Conference will continue to impact the resources granted to Native projects.

Hope to see you again soon.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller

Principal Chief